
CCTV Policy
 

We are registered with the Information
Commissioner Office as a data controller under
the Protection Act for the use of CCTV. CCTV is
in operation on the premises throughout the

upstairs sports hall, front hall downstairs,
downstairs function room, bar and at all access

points outside of the club and the main car
park. The purpose of the system is security of
the building and to protect our members. The
chairperson, vice chairperson and secretary

only have access to these recordings.
If you have an issue regarding our CCTV please

contact the club secretary 
secretary.stjohnsnaomheoin.down@gaa.ie


